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Social Skills Development and STEM for a better life

MULTIPLIER EVENT IN POLAND

On June 15th, 2023, the second Multiplier Event was
held in Warsaw, the capital city of Poland. The aim of the
meeting was to share the idea of the SOBER project, to
emphasize the importance of supporting children with
special needs, their parents, and their teachers at school
and beyond it.
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